Meeting of the Electoral Area B Lazo North Advisory Planning Commission of the Comox Valley
Regional District held on Thursday May 3, 2018 in the Comox Valley Regional District boardroom, located at 550B
Comox Road, Courtenay, BC, commencing at 7:00 pm

PRESENT: Membets: Dean Maxwell

Norman Reader

ABSENT: Members Danielle Fortosky
David Battle

Stan Hartfelder
Janet Crockett

ALSO PRESENT:  Electoral Area Director Rod Nichol
Alternate Director Andrew de Burgh Whyte
Assistant Manager Planning Services Ton Ttieu
NOTE: There was not a quorum present and the Area B Lazo North advisory planning commission meeting
for Thursday, May 3, 2018 could not be held. The agenda items, as noted below, were not
considered:
1. Call to Order and Recognition of Traditional Territories
2. Minutes of Advisory Planning Commission Meeting
3. Election of Chair and Recording Secretary for 2018
4. Receipt of the minutes of the February 22, 2018 Lazo North (Area B) Advisory Planning Commission meeting
5. Memo dated April 17, 2018 regarding 3060-20/DP 5B 18 and 3090-20/DV 2B 18 Development Permit and

Development Variance Permit - 1510, 1516, 1520 Ryan Road East (Base Mini Storage Inc.)

PowerPoint Presentation — Update on the Comprehensive Zoning Bylaw Review and Proposed Changes

o

7. Status update on APC recommendations — Verbal update regarding Electoral Area Services Committee and
board decisions related to APC recommendations

8. Next meeting date: Scheduled for Thursday, May 31, 2018

Next Meeting Date

The next Electoral Area B (Lazo North) Advisory Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May
31 in the Comox Valley Regional District boardroom, located at 550B Comox Road, Courtenay, BC, commencing
at 7:00 pm.



